
Kids that Tri
Parker Hannifin 

Downtown Cleveland YMCA
Indoor Triathlon | April 9, 2022 

Everyone had fun!
We are thankful for the opportunity that the youth had to

participate in this indoor triathlon!



It gave them a chance to understand how to 
swim-transtion-bike-trainsition-run!  



Thank you to our coaches for the support & guidance to get
them to this fun event & to the Parker Hannifin Downtown

YMCA for their generous support of our program!



Stay tuned for upcoming triathlon events that the youth will
be participating in during 2022!


